
www.ingersollrand.com Announcement

Date: January 6th, 2022 

To: Ingersoll Rand Channel Partner 

Re: ULM2/ULE2 Low Headroom Hoist Discontinued 

Through reviews of our product portfolio, we continually look for opportunities to reduce 
complexity and optimize our lifting portfolio to make sure we provide the best-in-class 
products to our customers.  This announcement is to communicate the discontinuation of the 
ULE2 & ULM2 Chester Hoists. 

While there is no direct replacement for these low headroom hoist models, we do 
recommended to review our Kinetic Series Manual hoist and our ELK Series Electric hoist 
product offering to see if these products fit your applications needs. 

Please take this time to update your system with this change.  For any questions, please 

contact your local Ingersoll Rand distribution sales manager or call our Customer Service 

Center at 1-800-483-4981. 

As always, thank you for your support of Ingersoll Rand Power Tools & Lifting. 

Bradley Imhoff 

Global Product Manager – Industrial Lifting Equipment 

Ingersoll Rand 


